
Area 17 May Committee Meeting Report 

Alternate Delegate Report 

 

Aloha Area 17 Trusted servants, 

Thank you, Leeward District, for helping host our committee meeting today. Well, it has been 

exciting hearing from Kunane his experience at the GSC and the process the conference goes 

through to get the valuable business of AA done.  The theme AA in a time of change has gotten the 

recovery juices flowing heavy in me and my higher power has revealed the change in me to help the 

still suffering Alcoholic. 

As for my duties as Alt. Delegate which is outlined in our S&G’s 2.7, I am always there to help our 

delegate and thankfully his attendance has been good. The GSR handbook has been worked on to 

create a table of contents and remove things not relevant or has changed in process and I owe a 

great deal of gratitude to my service sponsor Cheryl N. for doing a great job, we will send it to a few 

GSR’s to review and give us an idea if it is user friendly. I also look forward to revealing our DCM 

handbook.  I am still excited to host GSR orientation sessions at our assemblies and for our DCM’s.  

Please feel free to ask if you have any questions about being a DCM.  

As for the AHC, we have just received our 2nd draft of our contract from the Waikiki Marriott, and we 

will be reviewing it with the Steering committee this Monday on Zoom.  There have been no actions 

by the assembly yet to change any part of the S & G’s. 

I really look forward to groups or individual AA members coming with ideas and proposals focused 

on a time of change in AA. 

In loving service 

Tommy G 
Alt. Delegate, Area 17, Panel 71 


